
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Dec. 21, 2017 
 

 
   
 

NWCAA office closed Friday, Monday 
 

MOUNT VERNON – The Northwest Clean Air Agency will be closed Friday, Dec. 22, because 
water to the Mount Vernon office will be shut off due to a Skagit PUD construction project. 
 
In addition, the office will be closed Monday, Dec. 25, because of the holiday. Normal 
operations will resume Tuesday, Dec. 26. 

http://nwcleanairwa.gov/

